
There are many reasons to 
CHOOSE PAPERLESS
Some may want to save paper; others may 
monitor all their finances online.  Some may be 
decluttering their mailbox; others may appreciate 
the protection that comes with a secure portal.  
One important reason from the Cooperative is 
that it helps us reduce fixed costs, which means 
less costs passed onto members.

Each year, the Cooperative spends nearly 
$85,000 just to mail members their monthly bill.  

By going paperless, you can play an active role 
in helping decrease that cost.  If all members 
received their bill electronically, it could decrease 
the cost by nearly 95%!

We’re saying thank you with a special 
drawing!

Starting in 2022, we’re saying thank you to 
those members who have chosen to enroll 
in paperless billing. This applies to members 
already enrolled in paperless billing and those 
who newly enroll.  At the end of each quarter 
in 2022, we’ll draw 10 names and give them a 
$100 or $50 gift card to one of a variety of local 
businesses in our service 
territory. Your account 
just needs to be set up 
for paperless billing 
to be eligible for the 
quarterly drawing! 
To get started, visit 
www.peoplesenergy.
coop/paperless.



Enrolling is easy!
•	 Log in to SmartHub* 

and click “My Profile” in 
the top menu bar.

•	 Once on SmartHub click on “Update My 
Paperless Settings” and toggle the switch 
to “on” under the paperless column.

That’s it! Moving forward, 
you will receive an email 
notification when your bill 
is available, as well as an 
email reminder three days 
before the due date to 
ensure you pay your bill 
on time. If you want to see 
your most recent bills, log 
on to SmartHub, and click 
on “Billing History” under 
the Billing & Payments 
drop-down in the top 
menu bar.

*If you are not signed up for SmartHub, 
you can get started by visiting  
www.peoplesenergy.coop/smarthub.
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